The personnel committee of the Central Lyon **Community School Board of Education will** meet with the C.L.E.A. negotiating team at 7:30 a.m. on Wednesday, January 18, 2012 in the Central Lyon Board Room. The purpose of the meeting is to allow the C.L.E.A. to present an initial offer for a 2012-2013 master contract. The bargaining session is open to the public. The Central Lyon personnel committee will also present an initial offer to the C.L.E.A. By law, this will be a meeting open to the public. The personnel committee, composed of Dr. Chet DeJong and Judy Gacke will be assisted by Superintendent David Ackerman.